December 12, 2023

RE: Addendum #2 - Bid No. AB 47-24 — Sludge Loading, Hauling and Disposal

To All Potential Bidders:

The following addendum shall apply to the Bid Specifications for Bid No. AB 47-24 “Sludge
Loading, Hauling and Disposal.” With this addendum, the bid due date has been extended to
December 14, 2023 at 10:00 AM at the office of the Village Clerk of the Village of Sauget.

1. The following shall replace Item 7 Disposal Sites in the Technical Specifications:

7 . Disposal Sites

American Bottoms designates the facility to which the contractor will dispose of the
dewatered sewage sludge. The contractor’s unit price shall include all charges required
for any permits and charges required for them to haul the dewatered sludge to the
designated landfill. Separate payments will be made to the designated landfill operator
by American Bottoms under separate agreement. For the purpose of this bid, the bidder
shall show the unit cost per measured ton of dewatered sludge to be hauled to Roxana
Landfill at 4601 Cahokia Creek Rd, Edwardsville, Illinois. American Bottoms reserves
the right to change the landfill location if deemed the best interest of American Bottoms.
If the landfill location is proposed to be changed, American Bottoms will request an
adjustment of the current unit price per hour hauled of dewatered sludge from the
contractor to haul to the new location. The unit cost should be provided to American
Bottoms within 2 working days of the request for American Bottoms to evaluate the total
cost and determine whether the change is in the best interest of American Bottoms.

If you have any questions on this addendum please give me a call.
Sincerely,

Kelly Smith
O&M Manager
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